
The Frymire Company

I am writing you to say how much The Frymire Company values our relationship with you and your firm. When we have needed your input on 
issues, both legal and industry concerns, you have always responded in a very positive manner and have been able to achieve favorable 
outcomes. I believe we both share a common goal of striving to better the construction industry. We look forward to working with you in the 
future.

Sincerely,
Larry Frymire
President
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